Village of Bradley
Public Works & Parks
Monday, November 21, 2016
5:00 PM

Members Present: Trustee Gadbois, Trustee Cyr, Trustee Watson, Trustee
Balthazor, Trustee Redmond, Supt Bessler & Public Works Supervisor Peters

Public Comment — None

ALL ITEMS ON AGENDA ARE FOR DISCUSSION ONLY

Salt Shedd Update - Shedd is completed and salt has been ordered - at this time
100 ton is on order and will see how that fits within the new space.

Leaf Pick-up — Overall season leaf pick up has been going well — volume of leaves this
year compared to past years seems low — will continue picking up at least through
the first week in December.

Village Parks/Construction & Upgrading - Equipment has been order for Blatt
Park - expected to arrive sometime in December and will plan for install in Spring.
Future Park improvement — Superintendent Bessler is recommending John’s Park to
be considered for upgrading in the next budget. In total there are 16 Neighborhood
Parks.

Summerville Park plans - Trustee Gadbois will follow up with Mayor and will report
back.

Discussion about rubber mulch verses wood chip mulch and the village plans to
switch all parks to rubber mulch over time.

VanMeter Cementary memorial — further discussion with Mayor as to plans for the
area.

Summerville/Storm Water Project —-95% of project has been completed with finish
work to be done in the Spring. Any fencing that was taken down will be back up by
Wednesday, November 23, 2016.

2017-2018 Storm Sewer Project is the Peacock area in Quail Hollow. We will be
presenting to the board in the future about doing pre-engineering.



2017 MFT - At this time Public Works is planning on Blatt Blvd curb line, sidewalks
along with adding a few more storm drains and ground down the road and overlay.

The overall sidewalk plan will continue to be discussed.

Other - Branch pick up and utilizing the chipper has been the focus this season due
to the fact that we can no longer bring branches for drop off and burn. Going
forward the Village will need to have a long range plan as to how this service to the
residents will continue.

Motion to adjourn at 5:44 pm by Trustee Watson — second by Trustee Cyr.
All in favor




